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Positive Behavior Intervention and Supports  
Community Training October 9, 2019 @ 5:30 P.M. 

 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, Family, and Community Members: 
 
I would like to encourage you to attend a community training about Positive Behavior 
Intervention and Supports (PBIS) at the district office board room. The emphasis of this training 
will be placed on informing the community about PBIS and conveying the progress made 
towards implementation at each school within Acton Agua Dulce Unified School District 
(AADUSD).  
 
An important highlight of this meeting is the acronyms created, with your child’s input, at each 
school. During our parent/guardian, family, and community meetings, AADUSD staff learned 
there is a desire within our community to learn more about PBIS and what is being done at the 
school site level to promote social, emotional and behavior support. 
 
Our students deserve a safe place to learn and a positive approach to encouraging appropriate 
behavior. PBIS is designed to improve social, emotional and academic outcomes for all students, 
including students with disabilities and students from underrepresented groups. 
 
As indicated in our Strategic Plan, AADUSD strives to be the Gold Standard, as a result of our 
Local Control Accountability Plan and based on the community input, this training is being 
presented at no cost to our parents/guardian, family and community members.  
 
I hope you will be able to attend this community training and note we are happy to make 
arrangements for participants with special needs and or accommodations. Please do not 
hesitate to contact the number below should you have any questions. Refreshments will be 
served. 
 
Sincerely, 
Dr. R. Cooper 
Director Personnel/Pupil Services/Education 
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